
As of April 15, 2021 – Exciting news! Downeast Pediatric Dentistry has 
purchased the practice of Dr. Susan Russett-Collett who retired from the 
practice of dentistry in Oct 2020.  
 
While it is hard for to say goodbye to such an excellent and caring provider. We 
are excited to carry the torch! We wish Dr. Susan the very best as she pursues 
the next chapter in her life. We have some exciting updates planned and look 
forward to meeting you.  
 
Although, we understand If you wish to obtain a copy of your patient records, 
please complete and return the enclosed authorization form by mail, email and 
fax at the number indicated on the bottom of the form. You may contact the 
office at 207-772-4111 and leave a message for call back. Calls are generally 
returned within 2-4 business days.   
 
Record Request forms can be sent electronically to:  
records@downeastpeds.com 
 
 
Downeast Pediatric Dentistry 
888 Brighton Ave 
Portland, ME 04102 
 
O: 207-772-4111 
F: 207-761-6953 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Louis Jackson  
Dr. Charles Davis Jr  
 

mailto:records@downeastpeds.com

